The existing pergola will be replaced with a different one that was discussed at the last meeting. The new
one will be 18'x7' and be more contemporary and less ornate than the previous one. A 30"x30" planter will
be placed at each of the four posts suspending the structure. Additional planters will be built in four different
sizes:

18"w x 18"d x 35"h

30"w x 18"d x 24"h

30"w x 18"d x 35"h

30"w x 24"d x 24"h

| would like to have three sets of each for a total of twelve planters. These would be very simple boxes
painted the same color as the bulkhead and would not be fixed. They can easily be moved out of sight at the
end of the season.





